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Will Bann
81 Keeley Ave
Warwick Rl 02886

Representative Marvin Abney, Chair
Rl House Finance Committee

Dear Chairman Abney and members of the House Finance Committee,
I am writing in support of House Bill 6189, also known as the “Taylor Swift Tax.”

This bill is a no-brainer. It taxes rich people, not living or voting in the state of Rhode Island. This
money could help our schools, roads and other welfare programs.

Respectiully,
Will Bann



